
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Gill 

Fitchie, Andrew 
24 March 2008 10:43 
'Gill Lindsay'; Glover, Joanne 
'Graeme Bissett'; Glover, Joanne 
RE: Letter from DLAP to CEC 

Quite happy to replace the words II subject to 2 below II with II subject to the provision of the letter from BBS 
to tie mentioned in 3 below" - which is what did allow the release of the notification letters. 

As far as para 3 is concerned, I believe that it accurately reflects events ( and their sequence) during the 
period 17 -20th March and our knowledge and involvement in that process up to the evening of March 
19th. I do not believe that there is anything that detracts from the thrust of the commentary. 

kind regards 

From: Gill Lindsay [mailto:Gill.Lindsay@edinburqh.qov.uk] 
Sent: 23 March 2008 20:35 
To: Glover, Joanne 
Cc: Graeme Bissett; Fitchie, Andrew 
Subject: RE: Letter from DLAP to CEC 

Joanne 

Thank you. I have just compared this to the letter which Andrew copied to all at our meeting on 18 March and note 
there are some minor changes from the terms provided there which prompted the award notice. For completeness, 
can these minor adjustments be removed and revert to the text as provided and agreed on the 18th please. 

First point is the qualification at the end of 1, "subject to 2 below" which has been added and I would ask for this to 
be removed please to delete a potential qualification which was not there previously and to be replaced with the 
words present on 18 March of "today". This provided a positive reflection for readiness of Notice. I would also ask for 
the minor word adjustments now inserted at 3 to also be removed apart from the updated position of the last words to 
this clause. 

I look forward to receiving this as soon as possible please. 

Many thanks 

Gill 

From: Glover, Joanne [mailto:Joanne.Glover@dlapiper.com] 
Sent: 20 March 2008 19:27 
To: Gill Lindsay 
Cc: Graeme Bissett; Fitchie, Andrew 
Subject: Letter from DLAP to CEC 

Gill, 

On behalf of Andrew, here is our updated letter in relation to state of readiness for issue of letters of notification of 
intent to award. 
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Kind regards, 
Joanne 
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Joanne Glover 
Solicitor 
DLA Piper Scotland LLP 
T: +44 (0) 
F: +44 (0) 
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